PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may #oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov

From: Christine Talbott

To: Public Comment
Subject: 355 First Street-SB 330 Project
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 2:28:05 PM

| am strongly opposed to the construction of a FOUR story building at this location.

There are so many large condo buildings on 1st street, that the street is more of a
tunnel than a welcoming entrance to downtown Los Altos.

All the condo buildings have taken away retail shops and small offices. Again,
changing the flavor of downtown Los Altos.

Such large structures block the afternoon sun from many buildings.

Please do not allow this building.

Christine Talbott
Regency Investment Associates



